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WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER 13th January 2019 
 

 MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS                  

Sunday 13th January The Baptism of the Lord (C)  
Readings of the Day: See Page 118 (New Parish Mass Book) 
 

 8.00am          Wellbeing of Anne Srivastava (McCluskey Family)   
 10.00am        For the People of the Parish  

6.00pm         Thanksgiving for Sarmiento Family (Portia Sarmiento)  
                                                                                                  
Monday 14th  Feria 

9.30am           Wellbeing of Jack and Aggie Keoghan (F McCluskey) 
 

 
Tuesday 15th Feria 

9.30am           Lino RIP and for the health and welfare of Nivea Mizzi              
                      (Manche Family)  

                       
Wed 16th        NO MASS TODAY 
                                                                                
Thurs 17th     St Anthony, Abbot 
9.30am          Wellbeing of Lily Kirk (Frank McCluskey)  
 
Friday 18th    Feria  

9.30am          Frank McCluskey and Family (Carolyn Cooper-Burrows) 
  
Sat 19th         Our Lady 
9.30am          Sr Martha Manche RIP-3rd Anniversary (Manche Family) 
 

10.30am Baptism: Ntanelio and Tereza Gkotslari  
  
Sunday 20th January The Second Sunday in Ordinary Time (C)  
 

8.00am          For the People of the Parish    

10.00am        Thanksgiving: 20th Wedding Anniversary (Alvin & Heidi)            

6.00pm          Healing of Victoria Radam and John de la Cruz (Portia Sarmiento) 
 

Liturgical Duties 13th January: 
Readers       8am: Frank and Angela         10am: Alessio and Louisa                6pm: Aurea and Arijel  
Holy Communion 8am: Audry and Derek        10am: Pauline, Paula and Lucy              6pm: Portia and Marjorie  
Offertory 10am: Kerr & Cassell      Counters: Alison & Sharine’s Group   Cleaning: Lucy Khoo’s Group    Flowers: Kate 
 

Liturgical Duties 20th January: 
Readers       8am: Valentino and Cecilia          10am: Pauline and Milan               6pm: Alberto and Evangelina 
Holy Communion 8am: Philomena and Andrew      10am: Kate, Siobhan and Jimena         6pm: Alison and Aurea 
Offertory 10am: Barney & Volunteer   Counters: Howard’s Group          Cleaning: Mrs Coffey’s Group     Flowers: Louisa  
 

PLEASE PRAY for the Sick especially Cindy Albright, Pauline Bailey, Sylvia Bailey, Patrick Beglane, Thalia Curniffe, Delia Gallagher, Kaye 
Gernon, Marie Gilbert & Family, Marion Goodwin, Maureen Gould, Martin Jackson, David Jordan, Solomon Justin, Georgia Kelly, Sofia Khan, 
Teresa & John McDonald, Sally McKenna, Jimmy Murphy, Ryan O’Loughlin, Mark Peace, Jean Penycate, Kathy Richardson, Debbie Ruberg-
Smith, Chloe Sheead, Mary Sheehan, Anne Srivastava, Liz Tye, Ellen Whiteway, Catherine Yap and the residents of Amy Woodgate. 
 

First Holy Communion The first class for those children enrolled on the programme will take place TODAY after the 10am Mass. 
 

Website Our new website is now in operation. I would like to thank Dr. Ninela Ivanova, who works at the Royal College of Art, 

for helping with its design and construction. You can visit it at stcatherineofsiena.org.uk and I am sure you will agree with me 
that it is an excellent website, with its simplicity and clarity. Please note however that we are now unable to send you the weekly 
newsletter via email. It is up to you to access it on the new website. 
 

Sunday 20th January 2019 All Parishioners especially those with Goan connections are welcome to a special Mass at 2pm at St John 
Fisher Church to pray for the beatification of Ven. Agnelo followed by refreshments in the hall. Do invite friends and come along with a 
plate of food/drink for general sharing. Contact 020 8543 7721 or 020 8540 1249 for further details. 
 

The governors of Our Lady of Victories RC Primary school (Putney) are seeking to appoint a new Headteacher from September 
2019. For details please contact the school office on 0208 788 7957 or clerk@ourladyofvictories.wandsworth.sch.uk. Closing date for 
applications is Friday 25th January 2019. 
 

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School Admissions Arrangements for the school year 2020  
Proposed Changes to Admissions Arrangements – Consultation Notice The governors at Our Lady Immaculate are intending to amend 
the wording in criteria (b) in the further over-subscription section on page 4 of the admissions policy 2020. The draft admission arrangements 
for 2020 can be found on the school website: (http://www.oli.kingston.sch) or hard copies are available from the school office along with a 
response form if required. It is intended to remove from the policy the section highlighted in red and insert the revised wording highlighted in 
yellow on the Draft Admissions Policy 2020. The consultation period lasts from Monday 3rd December 2018 to Monday 28th January 2019 
and responses must be received by then. Please respond via email to: governors@oli.rbksch.org  or post to: Rachel Reid, Clerk to the 

Governing Body, Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School, 399 Ewell Road, Tolworth, Surrey KT6 7DG. 
 

 
Last Week’s Offertory 
£ 752.98 (of which £ 408.52 is Gift Aided) 
 

Today there will be an Altar Society Collection.  
~~~~~~~~~~ 

Tea and coffee are served every Sunday in the hall 
after 10am Mass. All welcome. 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Parish Office is normally open on Mon, Wed 
and Fri from 10am until 12noon.All Parish Hall 
bookings are to be made during these times. 
 

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW PARISH EMAIL ADDRESS: 

chessington@rcaos.org.uk  
~~~~~~~~~~ 

If you would like Mass to be offered please write 
clearly and complete a brown Mass Intention 
Envelope. For Anniversary Masses, with a 
particular date, please give at least six weeks’ 
notice to avoid disappointment. Many thanks. 
 

Kingston Hospital If you are admitted to Kingston 
Hospital, it is your responsibility to inform the ward 
staff that you are a Roman Catholic and would like 
to see the Catholic Chaplain. If you are calling on 
behalf of a patient in the Hospital please call the 
Hospital Main Switchboard on 020 8546 7711 and 
then the Switchboard will contact the Chaplain.  

mailto:chessington@rcaos.org.uk
mailto:clerk@ourladyofvictories.wandsworth.sch.uk
http://www.oli.kingston.sch/
mailto:governors@oli.rbksch.org
mailto:chessington@rcaos.org.uk



